
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
To help schools implement the new Norfolk’s Agreed RE Syllabus the 
Diocese of Norwich have several training sessions running across the county 
(see below). 
 

 

The first session on 19th November is now fully booked and the other dates 
are quickly getting booked up. 
 
If you would like to book a place for the other dates, please contact: 
holly.davy@dioceseofnorwich.org. 
 
 
S Oldfield 
Chair, Norfolk SACRE 
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